
Patrick Duxbury 

From: Alistair MacDonald

Sent: Tuesday, September 12, 2006 8:28 PM

To: Patrick Duxbury

Subject: FW: draft Terms of Reference for Tamerlane
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-----Original Message-----  
From: Lorraine Seale [mailto:sealel@inac-ainc.gc.ca]  
Sent: Tue 12/09/2006 2:18 PM  
To: Lionel Marcinkoski; Alistair MacDonald  
Cc:  
Subject: Re: draft Terms of Reference for Tamerlane 
 
Hi Alistair, 
 
Wayne will be looking at the TOR.  FYI, for every EA our protocol is 
that we (E&C) establishes an internal working group with membership from 
District, Waters, E&C, Lands, Minerals or Petroleum Benefits (depending 
on the project), HQ, Aboriginal and Territorial Relations, any other 
affected directorates, plus advisory legal counsel as required. All of 
these people are provided with copies or notice of all the EA 
documentation and the opportunity to contribute to DIAND's comments. 
Wayne is our District rep for this EA - and he does seem to know the 
area well. 
 
Cheers, 
Lorraine 
 
>>> "Alistair MacDonald" <AMacDonald@mveirb.nt.ca> 2006-09-12 09:27 
>>> 
Lionel, 
 
just a minor request that you have Wayne Starling have a look at our 
draft Terms of Reference and provide his comments to you. he seemed to 
have a strong knowledge of the state of the biophysical environment in 
the area. 
 
cheers, 
 
 
Alistair MacDonald 
 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
 
Box 938, 5102-50th Avenue 
 
Yellowknife, NT X1A 2N7 
 
ph: (867) 766-7052 
 
fx: (867) 766-7074 
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